
BOUTIN & ALTIERI, P.L.L.C.
Attorneys at Law

E d rn u n d J. B o u t I n NHPUC SEPO~3~11 Pt’i I :~
September 8, 2011

Deborah Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 11-026- In the Matter of Acquisition of Pennichuck by the City of Nashua

Dear Ms. Howland:

For filing with the Commission, I have enclosed an original and seven copies of the
executed, sworn Testimony of Finlay C. Rothhaus, Chair of the Merrimack Town Council.
Please replace this testimony with the unsigned testimony filed with the Commission yesterday.

Electronic Copies of this letter and testimony have been served on the Office of the
Consumer Advocate and all parties on the Commission’s official service list.

Sincerely,

Edmund J. Boutin
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cc: Service List (DW 11-026)
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